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CARR. 21 NO. 1786
BOX 11881 LAS LOMAS, RIO PIEDRAS TELS 7876200
CAPARRBRA HEIGHTS PUERTO RICO 00828 7938013
PR 00822 1981

March 9, 1994

Mr. J. Philip Stohr

Director Division of

Radiation Safety and

Safeguards

N.R.C. Region II

101 Marietta Street, N.W. Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30 323-0199

SUBJECT: Docket 030-11155
Lic. No. 5216033-01
CAL No. 2-93-14
CONFIRMATORY ACTION
LETTER

Dear Mr. Stohr:

This is in regard to my letter dated January 5, 1994
(Confirmatory action letter).

By February 28, 1994 me have completed the Educational and
Retraining Prcgram as your recomendations stated on December 30,
1994.

All the suporting evidence is on file and available for
evaluation.

Thanks.

Cordially yours,

cc: José Diaz, M.D.
Ada Miranda, M.D.
Jeanne Ubifas, M.D.
Mr. Milton Maldonado, MHSA
Mr. Santiagu Gomez
Mrs. Rosalia Roque
Mrs. Luz Kentish
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